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Letters of Thanks to Local Businesses 27 April 2020

The Parish Council has sent individual letters to the following organisations expressing our thanks on behalf of Barnetby Le Wold Parish Council and the community of Barnetby for supporting the village during these recent difficult and challenging times in light of the Coronavirus pandemic.

The following organisations have been recognised in being pivotal to ensuring that the community of Barnetby Le Wold has been well served.

· Lifestyle Express, Kings Road, Barnetby Le Wold

· One Stop Shop, Victoria Road, Barnetby Le Wold

· Sing Fai, Queens Road, Barnetby Le Wold

· Scalini Fish Shop, Wrawby Street,  Brigg

· McKenzies Meats, 124 Froddingham Roadm Scunthorpe

· Taylors Family Butchers, 188 Ashby High Street, Scunthorpe

· S Mundey Butchers, 65 Wrawby Street, Brigg

· Barneys Café, Melton Road, Barnetby Le Wold

· Royal Mail, 26 Bigby Street, Brigg

· Diya Spice, 7 Bigby Street, Brigg

Each organisation has been individually recognised for their significant contributions to our community.

Barnetby residents are so fortunate to have been in receipt of all the above services and are extremely grateful and appreciative their support during these challenging times.

Sent of behalf of Barnetby Parish Council by:

Miss Rachael Reddin
Clerk to Barnetby le Wold Parish Council
The Clerk: Miss Rachael Reddin	


28 Granary Fold, Scotter, Gainsborough, Lincs, DN21 3RH 


Tel: 07788 789403 email clerk@barnetby-le-woldpc.org.uk








